[image: image1.png]"\ Principal: M Sic@b_ottom BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH
) SMITH I LLS SC HooL Vice Principal: C Dewse BA (Hons), PGCE

National SENCO Award, NPQH
Success for All

""?Q

Smithills Dean Road | Bolton, BLT 6JS | t: 01204 8492382 | f: 01204 467201 | e: office@smithillsschool.net | w: smithillsschool.net





September 2021

Dear Employer 

We understand that this has been an extremely difficult year for companies and employers given the impacts of the coronavirus pandemic. Yet I am writing to you, extremely hopeful that companies and employers will now be in a postion to support schools again with their Work Experience programmes.  Smithills School is running a Work Experience Programme for Year 10 pupils from Monday 28th March – Friday 1st April 2022 and we would be extremely grateful if you were able to offer a placement for one of our students. 
The student who has handed you this letter would very much like to secure their own work placement with you.  If you are in a position to offer a placement, I would be most grateful if you would complete the enclosed Placement Form confirming your offer of placement and return it to the student or send back to school via email to workexperience@smithillsschool.net. 

We are very appreciative of employer involvement with our programme, as we truly believe Work Experience provides an extremely valuable opportunity for young people to gain experience of a real working environment, and therefore better prepare them for the transition from school to employment.  A work placement also helps individuals extend their personal life skills and have more appreciation for the employability skills needed to enter the world of work in the future. As an addition many students often seek out and receive valuable careers information and guidance whilst in the work place. 

The programme here at Smithills has been operating for a great many years now, and it has been a real pleasure receiving students back each year with improved self-esteem, a renewed enthusiasm to learn and a more focused attitude to their futures. 

For all employers we do just need to confirm you have a current Employers Liability Insurance Certificate to be in a position to accept a student for Work Experience. We have worked for a number of years now with Tailored Education who deal with all health & safety regulations for students taking part in work experience on behalf of the school. Please be aware, once we have received confirmation that you are willing to accept a student from Smithills School, Tailored Education will contact you to discuss health & safety prcedures in place at your place of work and ask for a copy of any relevant documentation. 

I would like to thank you in advance for taking the time to consider being part of our Work Experience Programme for 2021.  

In the meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above number or by email to j.isaacs@smithillsschool.net
Yours sincerely,

J Isaacs

Mrs J Isaacs 

Careers/ Work Related Learning Coordinator 
[image: image2.png]? Ofsted gy ralvarcs seeTe
a s‘Po:s' Good SMSC C(gE;FSISD’[é‘I”%ES[’(Ijty INTERNATIONAL ‘

arts colleges ENGLAND Provider SCHOOL AWARD

SPORTSMARK






